Announcement Announcement on Notice 1/2022
Publication of Supplementary Tables of
applicants called for interview

HEDNO would like to announce that as part of the provisions of HEDNO Notice 1/2022 for
the filing of vacancies, on the basis of priority and under indefinite employment
agreement, of UE Electrical Engineering and TE Electrical Engineering graduates, the
supplementary tables including the applicants called for interview have been published
on the Company's website, along with the location and time of the interviews which have
been scheduled for these specialties.
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https://deddie.gr/el/deddie/apasxolisi/theseis-ergasias/prosliphseis-prosopikou-me-symvasi-aoristou-xronou/prokirixi-1-2022/

